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5th January 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We keep making improvements to our nursery and reception areas. During the holidays, we have laid 

artificial turf for both the nursery and the reception classes to learn and play on. The pictures show how 

lovely these areas look. We would be grateful if parents do not walk or push push chairs over it to keep it in 

good condition for the children.  

The nursery 

   

                                                 Reception area 

 
Best wishes 

Mr Moore (Headteacher)  Mrs Rai-Moore (Deputy Headteacher) 
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